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Dear Parents and Students, 
 
Light UP ​are excited to be offering our Second Drama Day at Shirley Schools when the schools 
are closed for their planned INSET on ​Monday 18th March​. We were so pleased to be asked to 
return and to hear the great feedback so many of you shared, we are confident some positive 
changes have been implemented to make it run ever smoother.  
 
Our Drama Inset Days are designed to spare you all the hassle of having to spend countless 
hours and pennies on finding childcare. Instead, you can pick up and drop off during regular 
school times and in an environment you and your child are comfortable in. Kids will be 
thoroughly entertained as they work through a wide variety of games, exercises and activities 
designed to challenge their imaginations and creativity with the help of   “Mary Poppins.”  
 

Who We Are 
 
Light UP is a not for profit organisation who run local performing arts classes in Hampshire. We 
started in 2014 to ensure more young people had access to the many benefits drama has to 
offer, at affordable prices.  All of our classes focus on building confidence, self-esteem and 
social skills for the stage and for life. Our teachers are inspirational, experienced and are DBS 
checked and hold Paediatric First Aid certificates.  
 

How Much Does it Cost?  
 
Each spot is £20 for the day, with any additional siblings and current Light UP members at £10 
for the day. We then give the school or PTA 15% of the total fees collected.  
 

What Next? 
 
We have 55 spots open for this event, once they’re gone they’re gone so please act fast as last 
time we had a waiting list. If you would like to attend our Light UP Drama Day, registration and 
payment can be completed in our online shop by visiting: 
https://www.lightupdrama.org.uk/events/drama-inset-day-shirley-infant-shirley-junior-school  
 
A link to our confirmation letter will be available to view after you register and pay but if you 
should have any questions or concerns regarding the day, please e-mail 
info@lightupdrama.org.uk​. We can’t wait to see some familiar faces from last time and hope to 
meet some new ones to as Shirley Infant and Shirley Junior​ ​Light UP​ with us again!  
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